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‘23 TINO BIKE BUS
Bike bus event to educate
new Tino students on safe
routes to school
Community building
Covered 6 most popular
routes to CHS
Over 40 participants
(first year!)

@TINOSR2S



DON’T DRIVE FOR
DONUTS I

Our signature D-Cube event
30 dozen donuts claimed
Fan-favorite biannual event

@TINOSR2S



DON’T DRIVE FOR
DONUTS II

Our signature D-Cube event
30 dozen donuts claimed
Fan-favorite biannual event
SV Hopper appearance!

@TINOSR2S

FT. SV HOPPER



TINO DR. BIKE
2nd annual Dr. BikeBikefest
Bike repair event for high
schoolers
Collaboration with
Community Cycles of CA
42 bikes repaired!
Giveaways - 10 reflective
wrist bands, 40 spoke
lights, 25 bike lights, and
more! 

@TINOSR2S



‘24  FALL  B IKE  BUS
Continuing introductory
bike bus for incoming
freshfolk and new Tino

students

FUNDRAIS ING
Beginning fundraising

endeavors to host
(even) better events!

???
Introducing new and exciting
events to establish Tino
SR2S on the CHS campus and
encourage safer routes!

UPCOMING
@TINOSR2S


